
 
 
Hello my lovely class,   
 
I hope you are all well and managed to keep yourselves busy during the 
holidays. I know it’s a very strange time and I hope you are ensuring you are 
safe. What have you been getting up to? I have been preparing work for you 
and making sure I get in daily exercise as we are walking and running much less 
now. What sort of exercises have you been doing? Remember you can always 
tune into PE with Joe Wicks every morning at 9 as well, it’s a great way to start 
your day at home.  
 
I have missed you all dearly.   
 
Here’s another quick question for you and your families…  
 
What belongs to you, but other people use it more than you? 
 
 
Take care! 
 
Miss Demirci 
 


